
Cancellation Notice 

 

State of Illinois, Department of Insurance, Department of Healthcare and Family Services, of the 

Public Act 100-1024 Working Group regarding Mental Health Parity.  

 

Notice is hereby given that the March 27, 2020 from 2:00PM-3:00PM Central Time meeting of 

the Working Group regarding Mental Health Parity, at the Video Conference Room of the State 

of Illinois, Department of Insurance Office, 320 W. Washington St., 4th Floor, Springfield, 

Illinois 62767, and the Video Conference Room of the State of Illinois, Department of 

Healthcare and Family Services, 401 South Clinton, 7th Floor, Chicago, Illinois 60622, for the 

purpose of discussing issues related to Mental Health Parity is cancelled. 

The Department of Insurance is unable to confirm a rescheduled date at this time.  However, new 

dates will be posted as soon as the Department is able to do so.   

Thank you for your understanding during this challenging time.   


